A Message from
Christopher Johnson, Chief of Police

On behalf of the staff at the Milan Police Department, | would like to welcome you to our
website. Our site has been designed to provide you with timely information about the
Department and various public safety issues. It has been created so that the Milan Police
Department may better serve the community.

The website demonstrates our commitment to excellence and a continued community dialogue
to strengthen our overall goal of better service. It highlights our department’s ongoing effort to
become more technologically sound and to achieve more effective and efficient customer
friendly police services. The community and the Milan Police Department must continue to work
as partners in order to protect our children, our seniors, and to build stronger neighborhood.

As you browse through our website, please take the time to let us know how you think we are
doing. We at the Milan Police Department make every effort to serve you, our community, with
“Pride and Professionalism”.
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